

Summer School Update 6/19/2020

Dear Khalsa Families:

You are receiving this email as your child(ren) is/are registered for one or both summer sessions. This last week has seen an increasing amount of positive cases as a percentage of the total tested. As stated by Governor Ducey on Wednesday, "Looking at . . . the last two weeks of data, there is a trend. And the trend is headed in the wrong direction."

Given the rapid rise of COVID-19 cases, I have decided to cancel the first two-week summer session beginning on June 29, 2020. All Smart Tuition accounts will be adjusted to delete tuition charges for Summer Session #3. We are hopeful that cases will stabilize and Summer Session #4 will occur in preparation for the return in-person to school in August. All extended care fees have been removed. All June charges were deleted and ***no payments are expected if no in-person summer school occurs.***

These decisions are not made lightly. We want to be part of the solution to the problem of the pandemic, not contribute to it. I will continue to provide weekly updates and open conversation about decisions to reopen.

All Khalsa staff appreciate your continuing support. Again, our intention continues to be the well-being and safety of the children, families, and staff of our school community.

Blessings of health and wellness,



Karen Paxton